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9™ December 2016

Dear Parents,

We, the School Council, have decided to celebrate all of the well behaved children this term in
our school.

We have had lots of meetings to discuss how we should do it.
We went back to our classes and all the children voted for a short disco to celebrate this.

We decided that all children who are in Mrs Barnes's behaviour book (they have been on Red or
are on Amber on a Friday afternoon) would not be invited.

If a child is on Red or Amber on the day of the celebration, then they will not be able to
attend. We did think about this and voted it in.
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